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From Our President 

Once again, PTA would like to thank our LTE parents for your on-

going support!  A huge "thank you" to all the second and third 

grade parents that came out to our general meeting in 

November.  We had a record number of student singers!  So far 

this year, PTA has proudly granted over $30,000 in Mini-Grants to 

our school.  In November, we also hosted a Thanksgiving teacher 

luncheon, sponsored "Healthy Squires" week, held two successful 

School Stores, served a Veteran's Day breakfast, and using Box 

Tops money, purchased new books for every teacher from the 

Book Fair.  As you can see, we're very busy, and we would like to 

invite all parents to get involved!  Visit our website 

at http://www.lte.my-pta.org/ to see volunteer 

opportunities.  Also, don't forget, it's never too late to join PTA!  You 

can join at www.JoinPTA.org.  Thank you again for your support, 

and Happy Holidays from PTA! 

Joanna Hess, President, jrhess1@sbcglobal.net 
 

Holiday Cookie Exchange 

It’s an LTE tradition to provide homemade holiday sweets for our 

fabulous LTE staff.  This year, the PTA is organizing a Holiday 

Cookie Exchange.  We need help from our amazing volunteers by 

providing 2-4 dozen cookies.  This is a huge undertaking and 

can’t be done without your help! Please prepare your cookies in 

to-go packaging or disposable containers.  Items can be 

dropped off at the LTE office on Wednesday, December 13th from 

7:30-11:00 am. After school, the staff will be able to grab a box of 

an assortment of cookies treats to take home and share with their 

families! Please sign up at www.lte.my-pta.org and click the 

volunteer tab 

Holiday Shop 

The Penguin Patch Holiday Shop will be here December 18-20. This 

is a fun way for students to shop for family members and 

experience the spirit of giving while learning to earn, budget and 

save. We will need your help to make this year’s Holiday Shop a 

success. Please go online to sign up for your time slot. Thank you! 
 

Our Library Needs You!   

Just a reminder that there are ongoing volunteer opportunities in 

our Library!  Please see the PTA website (Volunteer Tab) for more 

details, and to view all volunteer opportunities.   
 

 

 

    Upcoming Events 
12/7-  Spirit Night at Chick-fil-A 

12/8-   School Store 

12/13- Cookie Exchange for  

            Teachers & Staff 

12/18-20 – Holiday Shop 

12/21- Early Release 

12/22- Student Holiday 

12/25-1/8- Winter Break 

1/9-    Back to School 

Volunteer of the Month 

Hannah Williams- 

Hannah donated her 

time during our 

November Healthy 

Squires Week to teach 

students yoga during PE 

classes.  She also 

volunteered at the 

school carnival and has 

also helped with 

fundraising for the 

school.  She can be 

found behind the 

scenes continually 

volunteering her time in 

many ways. 
 

Staff of the Month 

Ofelia Valence- Ofelia 

heads up the LTE 

Culture Fair for the 

school, and she 

continually goes above 

and beyond her 

responsibilities to create 

a fun and positive 

learning environment 

for her students.  
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